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IAEM Business  
Website.  During the February 
USA Board meeting, Head-
quarters staff reported that beta 
testing has begun on the new 
website! A number of Region 8 
members volunteered to be 
involved in the testing of the on-
line CEM submission module. 
 
Leadership Symposium.   
The first-ever Leadership 
Symposium went well at the 
2012 IAEM Annual Conference.  
For 2013, it was decided, rather 
than running concurrent to the 
conference the symposium 

Bylaws Revision Update.   

In case you missed announcement from Headquarters earlier 
this month, the USA membership recently voted (via online 
ballot) to limit terms of regional presidents, the secretary and 
treasurer to three 2-year terms.  There’s more room for 
involvement!  PS Committee assignments are still being 
finalized. If you’ve volunteered, you’ll be contacted. 

would be offered as a one–day 
pre-conference event for an 
additional fee.  The symposium 
will be chaired by Carolyn 
Harshman with Anthony Mangeri 
as vice chair.    
 
 IAEM Small Business 
Recognition Program 
New project.  IAEM-USA, 
working through a project team, 
is developing a preparedness 
self-assess tool to for small 
businesses that cannot 
undertake a third-party 
assessment.  More as this 
unfolds 
 

 

 
 


